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 Dear parents 

                        Well, we have all enjoyed this week. Our sports day went 

particularly well with all our children involved and keen to show off their 

sporting skills. It was great to see them running, jumping etc for their 

team. We had the old favourites of the egg and spoon and obstacle races, that I am sure 

you remember joining in with. Such happy memories. Blue team was the overall winner. but 

the total points were very close so congratulations to all. Blue Team’s name will be added 

to our sports trophy.  Please enjoy looking at the photographs later in the newsletter.  

                        Staff are busy preparing for the end of term, so if you still have not returned 

your maths boxes it would be helpful if you could send them in early next week. They are 

also sorting the children’s books to send home. The class teacher will let you know if they 

need to keep some of your child’s books back. They will be kept safe and returned to you 

later. 

                        We have some nice things to look forward to next week. Apparently, we are 

having a tractor visit linked to the Newport Show to help us with our potato harvest. We also 

have the leavers disco on Friday 3pm until 5pm which we can hopefully hold in the 

playground in separate bubbles, weather permitting.  

                         Class 1’s jigsaw project is still going well, thank you to all the children and 

parents who have been helping out with this. We actually have a few children who have 

done a record number of jigsaws, they have been so keen. Fantastic! 

Anyway, have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Jenny 
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CAN YOU HELP? 

As the Friends of School whole school Leaver’s Party will be held in 

the playground at school we  are in need of some gazebo’s just in 

case they are needed. Please can you let us know if you can help. 

Also food will be served at 4.15PM, if anyone will not be there at that 

time please can they let Friends of School know. 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 



RED TEAM 

BLUE TEAM 

YELLOW  TEAM 

GREEN TEAM 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

16th July—Raffle 

16th July—Whole School Leaver’s Party 
and Leaver’s gifts. 

8th July—Sports Day (Children only) 

20th July— Leavers assembly 9.15am 

July / August Gin Tasting Evening  

  THIS WEEK THE WINNING TEAM IS 

IMPORTANT SCHOOL DATES 

Well done to all the children that have 

earned a team token for their work 

this week. 

WE HOPE YOU HAD A LOVELY 

 BIRTHDAY. 

 

Pop along to your local library to sign 

up for the Summer Reading 

Challenge 2021.   

The Challenge starts on Saturday 10 July and ends 

on Saturday 11 September 2021. 

Children aged 4 – 11 can enjoy reading 6 books over the 

summer holidays. Upon joining they will receive a 

collector’s pack and their first set of stickers. When they 

have read their 6 books they will receive two more sets of 

stickers, certificate and medal. 

 

 Summer Reading  
Challenge 2021 



 

 

Rewarded for being 

polite, kind and a great 

sportsman. 

Class 1 have had lots of fun learning outside this week. They enjoyed using the role 
play costumes as well as water play and large construction activities.  

We had a super visit from Bolt who is a Hermann tortoise that belong to Mrs Judd’s 
daughter. The children were very interested in how you look after him, where these 
tortoises would normally live etc. They had lots of thoughtful questions to ask about 
him. So, thank you to Mrs Judd for taking the time to bring him in to show the children. 

 In Maths Year 1 children have been looking at grouping in twos and counting in twos. 
Whilst reception have been investigating pattern in a range of ways.  

The children have also spent time writing sentences using their knowledge of sounds, 
tricky words and using their spellings.  

We have had our gazebo fixed so the children have set it up as a playhouse and this 
has created lots of opportunity for social and emotional play. It is delightful to see how 
the children have matured across the year and can play so cooperatively, sharing ideas 
and taking turns. 

 
 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 



 

 

 

 

Rewarded for being an all 

round superstar and 

working hard at home and 

in all her lessons. 

 

Class 2 have been very industrious this week! 

We have had tower building using only scissors and paper! This was tricky at times 

because we wanted to stick everything together. Then we designed a bridge to help Miss 

Greer and the children get back across the water.  

 

We had some amazingly detailed designs. Then we made free standing bridges. We had 

a think about what makes a structure strong and stable so there was a lot of layering and 

rolling paper and card to make the strongest bridge we could!  

             

What can you do to 

help?  

Can you design a 

bridge to cross the 

water?  



 

 

Class 1 

Class 2 

Well done to all the children that received an award 

for Marvellous Mathematician, Wonderful writer, hand 

writer of the week, Reader of the week or Breakfast 

Club Superstar. Keep up the hard work. 



 

 

MATHLETICS 

CLASS 1 

CLASS 2 

BRONZE 

BRONZE 

Well done  

everyone 

GOLD 
SILVER 


